
Goodbye and Goodluck 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception  Tilly Oliver Autumn 

Y1 Jacob R Max Elisheva 

Y2 Hallie Zac Daisy 

Y3 Harper Zachary Leo R 

Y4 Hanna Isla Jack B 

Y5 Fearne Ava Lola 

Y6 Enzo Terrance Louis  

 

Headteachers Awards 
Lily H Year 6 

Amelia K Year 6 

All of Year 3 for their exceptional behaviour at a recent school trip. 

 

 

 

 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 14th October 2022 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



What’s Happening in school 

 
Monday 17th October - Year 3/4 Football – Afterschool Club 

Tuesday 18th October -Year 3 Harvest Festival (See Notes for Parents section)  

Thursday 20th October – Year 5/6 Football – Afterschool Club 

Friday 21st October – Last day of this half term 

 

Half Term  

Monday 24th October – Monday 31st October - return to school on Tuesday 1st November 
 

 

Celebration 

 
One of our Year 6 children won several medals and trophies from a recent Morris Dancing competition. 

Chloe also won a personal award for courage & determination, after being diagnosed with T1 diabetes earlier 

this year and still was able to maintain a high level of skill with her dance troupe. 

Well-done Chloe from all of us at Nutgrove. 
 

 
 

Well done to Olivia P (Y3) for her gymnastics, who also won several certifiactes and a trophy. 

 
 

 

Well done to Cecily (Y1) who has won an award in her football. 



 
‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 

 

Year 6 enjoyed making representative blood samples in their science lesson and using the laptops to research. 

 

                      
 

Year 5 enjoyed Orienteering today and were able to follow instructions and maps around the school grounds. 

 

 

               
 

Year 3 enjoyed a trip to the Food Pantry at St Matthew’s Church on Thursday 13th October 2022. 

 

 

 
 

 



Safeguarding Updates 
 Staying Safe Online 

• Don’t post any personal information online – like your address, email address, or mobile number. 

• Think carefully before posting pictures or videos of yourself.  Once you’ve put a picture of yourself online most 
people can see it and may be able to download it, it’s not just yours anymore. 

• Keep your privacy settings as high as possible 

• Never give out your passwords 

• Don’t befriend people you don’t know 

• Don’t meet up with people you’ve met online.  Speak to your parent or carer about people suggesting you do 

• Remember that not everyone online is who they say they are 

• Think carefully about what you say before you post something online 

• Respect other people’s views, even if you don’t agree with someone else’s views doesn’t mean you need to be 
rude 

•  If you see something online that makes you feel uncomfortable, unsafe, or worried: leave the website, turn off 
your computer if you want to and tell a trusted adult immediately. 

 

PE TIMETABLE OCTOBER 2022 
 

                       Monday:      Year 5              

                       Tuesday:     Year 1 

                       Wednesday: Years 3 and 6 

                       Thursday:    Year 4 PE and Year 5 Swimming 

                        Friday:      Year 2 and Reception 

  

 

NOTES FOR PARENTS 

 

Year 3 are performing a Harvest Festival on Tuesday 18th October (2 members of family for 

each Year 3 child are invited to the special assembly in our school hall 9.30 am - 10 am) we are 

asking all pupils to bring in an item for the local food bank on Monday or Tuesday next week. 

 

Suggested items currently in need  : sugar, juice, tinned fruit, rice pudding, custard, instant 

mash, savoury rice packets, and instant noodles. 

 

We will deliver all the items brought into school to the foodbank before the half term. 

 

• We are currently looking for a Parent to join our School Governing Body. If you are 

interested please contact the school for more information 01744 678400  

office@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk 

 

• We will be holding a PTFA Parent/Teacher and Friends Association meeting on Tuesday 

8th November at 3.30pm. Please join us if you are interested in becoming a member 

mailto:office@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk


 

 

Prayers of the Week  

 

Made collectively by Year 1 children 

 
 

 

 

   

ATTENDANCE – Whole Year Attendance 

 

This week the class with the highest attendance is Reception 98.41% 

The whole School year attendance is 92.24% 

 

 

World Diabetes Awareness Day 
 

As a school, we will be celebrating and raising funds for the Local Diabetes Charity children 

may wear a onesie or bright colours on the 14th November 2022. If your child would like to 

participate please bring in a donation on the day (a suggested donation is £1).  

Donations to go to WISH CDG 

 

 



 

 
Dates for your Diary 2022-20 

*Please note that these dates could change during the school year* 

All dates and times confirmed closer to the event 

 

13th December 2022 9.30 am and 14th December 2022 9.30 am – Nativity production led by Year 2 for all parents KS1 

 

19th December 2022 – Christmas Jumper Day raising funds for Edukid 

 

20th December 2022 – KS1  Christmas Party 

 

21st December 2022 – KS2 Christmas Party 

 

2nd March 2023 – World Book Day -Whole school event to be confirmed closer to time 

 

30th March 2023 9.30 am – Easter Service production for Year 4 parents 

 

24th May 2023 – John Wesley production for Year 5 Parents 

 

30th June 2023 -Sports Day KS2 9.15-12noon and KS1 1 pm-3 pm 

 

17th July 2023 9.30 am -Year 6 Leavers production for Year 6 parents 

 

17th July 2023 -Year 6 Leavers’ Festival (Evening)  

 

KS1 = Reception, Year 1 and Year 2                  

KS2 =Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

 

 

 

 

OUR CHRISTIAN VALUES 

 

 

The Christian value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Thankfulness’ 

At the end of this half term, we will be celebrating all children who have shown exceptional ‘thankfulness’ with a 

values celebration. 

 
 

 

 

 



 


